
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

30 November 2021 

RE: Pembroke at the Theatre 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you will be aware, we are scheduled to attend the New Theatre Royal as an academy next week to 
watch this year’s performance of Beauty and the Beast.  
 
I wanted to get in touch with all parents of students who have signed up for the trip to provide the 
following information from the theatre, given the current situation.  
 
Will I need to wear a face covering?  
In line with government guidance with regards to face covering indoors, we encourage that you 
continue to wear face coverings out of respect for fellow audience members and our staff team when 
coming into New Theatre Royal and especially when moving around the theatre. 
 
What should I bring?  
Please keep your belongings to a minimum and with you at all times. This will assist with bag checks, 
and we do not have any cloakroom facilities.  
 
Will I be able to purchase souvenirs? 
We will have both programmes and candy corner open for purchases 
 
What are the social distancing rules?  
As of 19 July, we are able to open at full capacity so you will be sitting next to other people.  
New Theatre Royal will continue to ask you to maintain a safe social distance where possible when 
queuing to take your seats and moving around the theatre. You may need to pass someone to take 
your seat in a row – to mitigate risk we recommend wearing your face covering while moving around 
the theatre.    
 
What else is New Theatre Royal doing?  
We will be offering enhanced cleaning and regularly disinfecting. Some routes may have changed in 
order to minimise your contact with others, so the helpful staff at the theatre will guide you.   
Please use the hand sanitiser stations when you enter and exit the theatre.   
 
As an academy, we will continue to monitor the growing situation and relay the relevant information 
to you as and when it is provided.  
We are in the fortunate position to have acquired the entire theatre just for the Priory Pembroke 
Academy, therefore minimising the risk of external contacts.  
 
 
 



 

As outlined above, we highly recommend the use of face coverings and regular sanitation of hands 
throughout all stages of the visit.  
 
Finally, I would like to stress that the visit will take place over lunchtime, and therefore all students 
will need to bring a packed lunch to eat.   
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support and patience throughout this process. If you have 
any question, please do not hesitate to contact the academy directly.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr R Lawson 

Drama Teacher / Visit Leader 


